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** Extension **

A Determination was issued by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) concerning:

Structure: Building 1st and Jackson
Location: Phoenix, AZ
Latitude: 33-26-40.57N NAD 83
Longitude: 112-04-21.75W
Heights: 1082 feet site elevation (SE)

270 feet above ground level (AGL)
1352 feet above mean sea level (AMSL)

In response to your request for an extension of the effective period of the determination, the FAA has reviewed
the aeronautical study in light of current aeronautical operations in the area of the structure and finds that no
significant aeronautical changes have occurred which would alter the determination issued for this structure.

This extension is subject to review if an interested party files a petition that is received by the FAA on or before
September 04, 2020. In the event a petition for review is filed, it must contain a full statement of the basis
upon which it is made and be submitted to the Manager of the Rules and Regulations Group. Petitions can be
submitted via mail to Federal Aviation Administration, 800 Independence Ave, SW, Washington, DC 20591,
via email at OEPetitions@faa.gov, or via facsimile (202) 267-9328.

This extension becomes final on September 14, 2020 unless a petition is timely filed. In which case, this
determination will not become final pending disposition of the petition. Interested parties will be notified of the
grant of any review. For any questions regarding your petition, please contact Rules and Regulations Group via
telephone – 202-267-8783.

Accordingly, pursuant to the authority delegated to me, the effective period of the determination issued under
the above cited aeronautical study number is hereby extended and will expire on 01/31/2022 unless otherwise
extended, revised, or terminated by this office. You must adhere to all conditions identified in the original
determination.

This extension issued in accordance with 49 U.S.C., Section 44718 and, if applicable, Title 14 of the Code
of Federal Regulations, part 77, concerns the effect of the structure on the safe and efficient use of navigable
airspace by aircraft and does not relieve the sponsor of compliance responsibilities relating to any law,
ordinance, or regulation of any Federal, State, or local government body.
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If we can be of further assistance, please contact our office at (206) 231-2990, or paul.holmquist@faa.gov.
On any future correspondence concerning this matter, please refer to Aeronautical Study Number 2018-
AWP-16554-OE.

Signature Control No: 388724502-447624679 ( EXT )
Paul Holmquist
Specialist
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